
Please keep protect Hayden island from future industrial development.  This is a rare piece of open 
space and wildlife habitat in our city.  I am asking you to protect it as such for myself and future 
generations of humans and wild creatures. 
 
Thank you,  
Carolyn Evans  
1837 se ash st. 
Portland, or 97314 
Carolyn Evans <carolynannevans@gmail.com> 


